
Saturday, February 3rd Final Re-Enrollment Meeting

Wednesday, February 7th 9th Grade 20’s Dinner (12:30-2:30pm)

Wednesday, February 7th Hearing Screenings

Wednesday, February 7th Attendance School (2:30-5:30)

Thursday, February 8th HS Girls Basketball Game (5:30 & 7pm)

Friday, February 9th HS Boys Basketball Game (5:30 & 7pm)

Friday, February 9th 12th Grade Supreme Court Trip (8-11am)

Saturday, February 10th Attendance School (7-10am)

Saturday, February 10th 10th Grade Gala (6-8pm)

Wednesday, February 14th 11th Grade Kauri Sue Friendship Dance

Friday, February 16th Mid-Term Deadline

February 19th-23rd MId-Winter Break- NO SCHOOL

Spark Spirit Campaign
Students are encouraged to submit a design for a limited time spirit wear t-shirt. These T-shirts will be a part
of the spirit wear collection. Please click the link for more information
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Last Chance Re-enrollment Meeting
Saturday, February 3rd, there will be one final re-enrollment meeting here at D3 in the choir room. If you
were not able to make the previous three meetings. Please attend this one Saturday February 3rd at
7:30am in the choir room.

9th Grade Roaring 20’s Dinner
The 9th grade Roaring 20s Dinner will be on Wednesday, February 7th, from 12:30 to 2:30. (Late dismissal) We’ll be
sending out RSVPs with your students next week, these are graded and will be due on February 1st. If your student
will not be present for this event, they need to stop by the Character Development Office to get a make-up work
packet. This will be a very fun event, your student won't want to miss it!

Senior Supreme Court Trip
On Friday, February 9th, our seniors will have the opportunity to visit the Supreme Court! We will leave D3 at 8:00 am,
and return around 10:45 am. Since we are leaving right at 8:00, please be sure your student is on time! Although this is
on a Friday, we want to look our very best as we represent the school, so Monday-Thursday uniform is required.
Permission slips are due on Friday, February 2nd. We are looking forward to this exciting opportunity!

10th Grade Rose Waltz Dance
The 10th grade council is excited to announce the 10th Grade Rose Waltz Dance! It will take place on Saturday,
February 10th from 6pm-8pm. Yesterday, your student received an RSVP that they were asked to fill out and return to
the Character Development Office by this Friday, February 2nd. Please detach the RSVP from the invitation and keep
the invite for your reference. (As a reminder, we are only accepting RSVPs from the students personally so that each
student can practice RSVPing for an event.) If you have any questions, please email kweiss@apamail.org Please be
aware that this dance is part of your student's 4th period grade! If your student cannot attend, they need to stop by the
Character Development Office to get make-up work.
The 10th grade council has put forth great effort in planning this dance and are very excited for the 10th grade students
to participate in this fun event together!
Dress Code:
Gentlemen – Slacks or dress pants must be worn, button up collared dress shirt, long tie or bowtie made from fabric,
other items that dress up, not dress down.
Ladies – Dress must not be higher than 1 inch above the knee, all dresses must have at least 1 inch strap or be worn
with a sweater/jacket, neckline must be modest.
(Your student’s uniform fits within these guidelines, if wanted, they can wear their uniform to the dance.)
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8th Grade Explosive Extravaganza Recap
Our 8th grade Explosive Extravaganza event was a success! Students learned about healthy communication, social
courtesies, the history of money, integrity, and more. A huge thank you to all of our parent volunteers who helped the
event run smoothly, we appreciate you!

9th Grade Capital Trip Summary
On Friday, January 26th, our 9th graders got the opportunity to visit the Utah State Capitol! They got to sit in on some
committee meetings, explore the buildings, and participate in a meet-and-greet with some of our legislators!

-Reminders-

Attendance School Dates For Term 3
Before signing up for your preferred date, please verify your students after school or character development
activities to avoid any scheduling conflicts. Remember to sign up and pay before noon the previous day.
Click the link to sign up
The following are dates and times Attendance school is happening during term 3:

● Wednesday, February 7th (2:30-5:30pm)
● Saturday, February 10th (7-10am)
● Wednesday, February 28th (2:30-5:30pm)
● Saturday, March 2nd (7-10am)
● Wednesday, March 13th (2:30-5:30pm)
● Saturday, March 16th (7-10am)
● Wednesday, March 27th (2:30-5:30pm)
● Saturday, March 30th (7-10am)

Junior High Spelling Bee
Wednesday, February 7 - In-class spelling bee preliminary round (all 7th and 8th graders) The
preliminary round will be held in class on Feb. 7th. All 7th and 8th grade students will be given the
opportunity to participate in this first round during their 4th period leadership class. This will be administered
in a written test form. This is for students only (no family spectators) and will determine the finalists who
compete in this year’s JH spelling bee.
Wednesday, February 14 at 2:30 - JH spelling bee (preliminary round finalists only)
The top ten students from the preliminary round will be invited to participate in the junior high spelling bee,
which is a traditional oral spelling bee. We will contact the students who advance and their families by
February 8 so they can continue to prepare for the school spelling bee on Feb. 14th.
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScOvGzfaLtvZJ8VUI-UaGVVnTrV8AKFyly_8xfPMxetreH1Pw/viewform


Re-Enrollment
Thank you to everyone who has attended a re-enrollment meeting. Please make sure to login to your
Skyward account to complete and submit the re-enrollment form by February 2nd. If you need help logging
into your Skyward account, please call the school or email d3registrar@apamail.org for assistance.
For those who were unable to attend a re-enrollment meeting, we will be scheduling a make-up meeting.
Please watch your email for information.

Ordering Yearbooks
If would like to order a yearbook please go to the Website: PURCHASEYEARBOOK.COM
Code: APADraper3YB24

Achieving Academic Success and Developing Good Character

http://purchaseyearbook.com/

